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Subject Middle States

Please disregard my earlier email about the faculty survey for Stony 
Brook?s Middle States accreditation review.

The attached survey link is not functioning properly, we are 
currently working with Zoomerang to fix the survey link and will 
resend the information to our faculty soon.

Thank you for your time and patience, I apologize for any 
inconvenience. 




